
August 5, 2024

Dear Nazareth Elementary School Community,

I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new Principal of Nazareth Elementary School. It is an

absolute privilege to join such a dedicated community of students, parents, and educators. My

journey officially began on August 1st, yet before that I had the chance to work with Sr.

Margaret and other team members to ensure a smooth transition.

I am eager to work together as we embrace the tradition of excellence at Nazareth Elementary

that you have chosen for your child(ren). The valued legacy of the Sisters of Saint Joseph will

continue through our school ministry with educators and leaders who are passionate about

teaching, high-quality instruction and demonstrate high expectations for all students.

As your school Principal, I will embody my Christian values of faith, love, honesty, compassion,

service, hope and forgiveness, in everything I do. It will be a joy to work alongside our newly

forming Faith Formation Committee (details will be shared within the next few weeks) to

maintain Nazareth’s long standing Catholic and faith-filled teachings.

I am looking forward to meeting each of you and working together to ensure a successful school

year ahead for your family.

Warm regards,

Ms. Rhonda Neal

Nazareth Elementary Principal
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